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 Ruby News 

 

Thank you all for coming to share the special Christmas play with us! The 

children were amazing and we are all so proud of them all!  

 

 

The children had lots of fun playing games and dancing in our class 

Christmas party. They found it hard to contain their excitement when they 

had a visit from a special visitor.  

 

I hope you all stay well over the Christmas and I hope you have a 

magical time with your families! 

Merry Christmas. 

 

Miss Tyler  ☺ 


